
Learning Resource Center Newsletter 

Ongoing Resume & Interviewing Workshops 

The Learning Resource Center will be holding a 
series of Resume & Interviewing Workshops 

during the next months.  These workshops focus 
on resume building with hands-on tips and tricks 
for creating and/or updating professional  

resumes.  
  
In addition to resume help, the LRC’s  

Counselor/Tutor Norman Robinson will also be 
providing information for successful and  
professional interviewing, such as wardrobe sug-

gestions and how to field common, challenging 
interview questions.  Please pick up a calendar in 

the LRC, follow us on Facebook, and check our 
website for updates on these upcoming classes.   
 

The next two workshops scheduled are on Wednesday, July 10 and Wednesday, 
July 24, both from 10 a.m.-12:00 p.m.  Please RSVP if you’d like to attend! 

The LRC’s Summer Reading Program will conclude on  

Friday, July 19th.  If you know of a child K-12 who has been 
participating in our program this summer, make sure you 
remind them to return their completed Reading Charts to 

the LRC, pick up their Reading Rewards Dollars, and  
redeem them for fun prizes!  Deadline to return reading 
charts to the LRC is Friday, July 26 by 4:30 p.m. 

 
LIKE US ON  
FACBOOK!  

siue.esl.lrc.1  
 

 
 
 
 
 
And follow  

us on  
Instagram 

@siue_eslc_lrc 

Hours of Operation 
Monday: 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Tuesday: 8:30 a.m.-6:30 p.m. 

Wednesday: 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Thursday: 8:30 a.m.-6:30 p.m. 

Friday: 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Saturday-Sunday: Closed 

July 2019 Issue 8 

The LRC will be closed for Independence Day 
on Thursday, July 4th.  Please plan accordingly! 

 
We will reopen on Friday, July 5th. 

 The End! 

Did you know you can always find the current and all past calendars  
and  newsletters on the Learning Resource Center’s website? 

Check us out!  
http://www.siue.edu/learning-resource-center 

FREE! 
 

Refreshments  
provided! 

https://www.facebook.com/siue.esl.lrc.1/
http://www.siue.edu/learning-resource-center


June Recap 
 
Resume Writing Workshop: 
On Monday, June 10 and Wednesday, June 26, the first in a series of resume  
workshops were held in the LRC, taught by our counselor/Tutor, Norman  
Robinson.  Though the first classes focused mostly on resume building, participants 
voiced that they were interested in guidance for all aspects of job searching, so going 
further, these Resume Writing Workshops will also include Interviewing tips.   
Two such workshops will be held in July, with more to come! 
 
 
Bullying Professional Development: 
The LRC was closed from 12-2:30 p.m. on Friday, June 14 for an SIUE employee 
professional development program on Bullying. 
 
 
Tons of Youth  
Programming: 
If you’ve been to the LRC 
at all during the month of 
June, you probably en-
countered one of many 
youth groups, either en-
joying story time, a craft 
hour, or working in the 
computer lab.  These 
youth programs will con-
tinue through the sum-
mer, so if you need any 
LRC space for anything, 
please contact us ASAP! 
 
 
Father’s Day  
Make-and-Take  
Card Class: 
On Thursday, June 13, 
the LRC held a  
Father’s Day card class.  
Happy belated Father’s 
Day to all the father’s out 
there! 
 



This program is 
STILL  

RECRUITING!  
Contact them today! 



Are you on our e-mail list?  
Would you like to be? 

 
Let us know by sending an e-mail to  

siue.esl.library@gmail.com so you can stay up to  
date on all events provided by your  

Learning Resource Center! 

SIUE East St. Louis Higher Education Center  
Campus Learning Resource Center 

 
For more information, contact: 

The Learning Resource Center, Building B 
601 James R. Thompson Blvd. 

East St. Louis, IL 62201 
618-874-8719 

siue.esl.library@gmail.com 

mailto:siue.esl.library@gmail.com
mailto:Siue.esl.library@gmail.com

